
 
 
 

Summary of minutes for CIHA Board 
From November 2023 meeting. 

 
 

● Haunted Woods - The Haunted Woods event was held at the Plankhouse on Halloween.  
Kids from Head Start and the after school program enjoyed a puppet show, and trick or 
treating.  It was a great success, and they plan on doing it again next year.  
 

● Open position on KRA board - Since the position of Secretary and Treasurer has been split 
into two, Pam Lenox will continue to be the treasurer, but Alison Felton nominated Scott 
Felton for the position of Secretary, and he was elected to that position. 
 

● Coffee and Cocoa with a cop - This event is being organized by Alison Felton and was 
postponed to January 27, 2024, so Chief Merritt would be back from medical leave and 
Office Walling was back from the academy.  It is scheduled to be held at the Ko-Kwel 
Wellness Center. CTCLUSI officers will also be joining. KRA will be presenting a 
certificate of appreciation to the Public Safety department on behalf of the community.   

 

● Holiday Décor Drawing - The KRA board will be driving around the loop making note of 
all residences with holiday decorations.  They will give away two gift cards of $50 each, 
one as a random drawing of all houses with decorations and the other for a drawing of the 
judge’s favorites.  The judging and drawing will be held on 12/17/23.  

  
● Tribal Small donations fund application - Pam is working on an application for small funds 

to help support a community event for next year. 
 

● KRA’s funds are currently $1,439.12.  
 

● A letter was received from a resident with a request that KRA take over the little free 
libraries project. Since this was originally a CELS project with grant funding, Alison said 
she would reach out to CELS Director Marsha Frost to get more information on what their 
responsibilities are regarding maintenance and stocking of the libraries.  Details will be 
discussed in the January meeting. 

 
The next meeting was scheduled for December 11th, 2023, but Shelley requested the December 
meeting be cancelled.  The next meeting will be January 8, 2024.  


